
QI continues to move forward

We are happy to announce two exciting developments that start 
from this issue of Quintessence International.

The first is the adoption of Quintessence International by 
the German Society for Dental, Oral and Maxillofacial Medicine 
(DGZMK) as their official journal. DGZMK was founded in 1859 as 
the Central Association of German Dentists and is now one of 
the largest organizations in the field in Germany, with more than 
20,000 members from all fields of dentistry. We are looking for-
ward to this partnership and to share Quintessence Internation-
al’s clinically relevant and scientifically based publications with 
DGZMK members. Prof Dr Guido Heydecke and Prof Dr Werner 
Geurtsen join our excellent team of editors that continue to eval-
uate manuscripts submitted to QI with the help of our editorial 
board members and reviewers. We will continue serving the 
needs of general dental practitioners worldwide through the pre-
sentation of high-level research, educational short cases, and 
clinical notes. 

The second big development is that from now on, Quint-
essence International will be offered exclusively as an online 
subscription. We will maintain the format of ten issues per year, 
and readers interested in a printed version will be able to pur-
chase a yearbook that will include selected articles. We hope 
in this way to reduce our environ-
mental impact, while continuing 
to provide high-q uality peer-re-
viewed dental research and clinical 
reports.

Eli Eliav
Editor-in-chief
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